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I am writing to oppose HJR 201.  Property taxes are already too high.  Property taxes 

should be managed by the cities and counties not the state.  Then there can be 

greater accountability of how the revenue is spent.  We do not need to give the state 

any new "administrative authority."  Waste no more time on this foolish amendment.  

Oregonians from all over are speaking up in opposition.  Represent our wishes and 

drop this effort! 


